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For Immediate Release  January 16, 2019 

 

MCTXSheriff Searches for Stolen RV 
 

On December 24, 2018, at about 9:23 PM, Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office was dispatched to the 

13800 Block of Rosemont Drive in Montgomery, Texas in reference to a Theft of a Vehicle. When the 

Deputy arrived on location, the victim stated she unhooked her RV from her truck to go shopping and when 

she returned home, she noticed the RV was taken from the lot without her permission. The victim valued 

the RV at $8,500. Detectives with Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office are attempting to locate the below 

pictured 1968 Aristocrat Mainliner travel trailer displaying Arizona LP 72220D.  The trailer has been 

restored and is painted white and blue as seen in the photographs. The interior has also been restored.  

   

If anyone has information on the vehicle pictured or suspect information, please contact Montgomery 

County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and 

refer to case 18A375869. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Specialist Thomas Smith 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Executive Division 

Follow us @MCTXSheriff 

 

http://www.mctxsheriff.org
https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/MCTXSheriff?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/mctxsheriff/
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/tx/montgomery-county/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/

